Subject: Re: LGOIMA 8140007953 initial response attached

Date: Wednesday, 10 February 2021 at 8:27:49 PM New Zealand Daylight Time

From: Wendy Gray <treeadvocatewendy@gmail.com>

To: Official Information < Officialinformation@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz >

CC: Wendy Ang <wendzgray@orcon.net.nz>

Category: Junk

Dear Elizabeth

Thank you for the letter and the information that should have been available openly and transparently with the decision as the documents are referred to in that decision.

I am grateful to Ms Wyss for finally releasing the documents.

I note that Ms Wyss is refusing to give disclosure of the instructions in respect of the Council initiated report obtained from Greenscene, instructions for this report must have been initiated at the end of November early of December 2020 as the report was dated December 2020 and there is correspondence from Greenscene dated 4 and 7 December 2020. No reasons have been given for this refusal. Clearly the document must be available as it was issued at the end of November or beginning of December 2020. There is no reasonable explanation or any explanation at all given for Ms Wyss's continued refusal to produce this document. Please explain the extension of time to 26 February 2021 to produce this document?

My request was made on the 10 January 2021. it is now 10 February your 20 days have passed and you are wanting another 12 days with no explanation? Time is now of the essence. Ms Wyss is requested to produce this document without further delay.

Kind regards Yours sincerely Wendy Gray

On Wed, Feb 10, 2021 at 6:26 PM Official Information < Officialinformation@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz > wrote:

Kia	ora	Wendy,
	• • •	,

Please find attached our letter of response to your official request for information about 1817 Great North Road, Avondale.

The letter contains a OneDrive link to the attachments we are providing, and notifies an extension of time for two elements of your request.

Kind regards,

Ngā manaakitanga

Liz

Elizabeth Chatterton | Privacy and Official Information Manager Governance Services

DDI 09 890 8118 | EXT 468118 | Mobile 021 925 709 Auckland Council, Level 25, 135 Albert Street, Auckland

Visit our website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Auckland Council has your summer sorted.

CAUTION: This email message and any attachments contain information that may be confidential and may be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this message or attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email message in error please notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. We do not accept responsibility for any viruses or similar carried with our email, or any effects our email may have on the recipient computer system or network. Any views expressed in this email may be those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Council.

__

Wendy Gray

Mobile: 021 149 2267